Support Letter Option 1

VIA E-MAIL	OHS@ct.gov 	

Office of Health Strategy
450 Capitol Ave., MS#51OHS
P.O. Box 340308
Hartford, CT 06134

RE: 	Day Kimball Healthcare Affiliation (Docket # 22-32538-CON)

Dear Office of Health Strategy:

I am writing in support of Day Kimball Healthcare’s affiliation with Covenant Health. As a resident of Connecticut’s northeast corner, I understand the importance of having access to health care services for me and my family, close to home. I am concerned that access to critical, lifesaving care will be unavailable if this deal does not go through. Having to travel to Hartford, Worcester, Providence, or farther for care is not reasonable. If your decision is based on whether our community needs this hospital, we absolutely do. We need our hospital. If this acquisition does not succeed, those of us that live in the 13 towns served by DKH would suffer the loss of vital services and staff at Day Kimball Hospital on which we all depend.

I urge you to approve the affiliation so that Day Kimball can continue to serve our community as a full-service hospital. 

Thank you.
